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Titles: THE ROLLING STONES RARE AND UNSEEN, THE KIN KS, WE FUN AND I 
NEED THAT RECORD ALL FROM MVD HOME ENTERTAINMENT... 
 
Rolling Stones... A collection of rare footage you won't find 
elsewhere! Features original rare film and videos o f the band, 
newsreels and photographs from private collections. ..In "Rare and 
Unseen", we take an inside look at the sheer audaci ty of the band that 
took R&B and made it into mainstream rock. From sma ll time band to 
megastar rockers, The Stones have had an immeasurab le impact in the 
music world. They played, they recorded and they co nquered the planet 
for five decades. This brand new DVD release is a c ollection of rare 
footage you won't find elsewhere. Features original  rare film and 
videos of the band, newsreels and photographs from private collections. 
Including Mick Jagger on British investigative TV s eries "World in 
Action", Keith Richards at the Berlin Film Festival , Charlie Watts with 
some rare soundbites, Bill Wyman talks tours and li fe, rare footage of 
Brian Jones, unseen interview footage from Belfast 1964, rare and 
unseen footage of each of the band members talking,  local TV reports 
thought lost and now restored and nostalgic tour fo otage... 
 
The Kinks...Of all the "British Invasion" bands tha t broke through 
commercially in America, The Kinks stood head and s houlders above all 
others as being quintessentially English. This DVD contains some of the 
Kinks finest moments and is full of rarely seen per formances from the 
sixties through the nineties with comments from ban d members including 
Ray Davies, Dave Davies and Mick Avory. Some of the  performances 
featured here include You really Got Me, 'Til The E nd Of The Day, 
Waterloo Sunset, Days, Celluloid Heroes and many mo re including the 
Dave Davies hit single Death Of A Clown. Footage co mes from live 
concerts and television performances and will merel y reinforce what 
many people already know...The Kinks were one of th e most important and 
most loved bands of the last forty plus years...Con tains some of The 
Kinks finest moments plus rarely seen performances from the 60s to the 
90s... 
 
We Fun...WE Fun: Atlanta GA Inside/Out is the 2009 documentary about 
the indie rock scene that recently exploded out of Atlanta, GA. From 
the producers of the cult classic Athens GA Inside/ Out, We Fun features 
the Black Lips, Deerhunter, King Khan & the Shrines  and more performing 
tracks from their groundbreaking albums. Featured o n Pitchfork Media's 
One Week Only in 2009, We Fun is an important piece  of music history, 
both as a companion to the original Athens document ary as well as a 
stand alone film about the new music business on th e new musical 
horizon...An inside/out look at how a small town sc ene becomes a 
worldwide phenomenon... 
 
I Need That Record...Guerilla filmmaker Brendan Tol ler unleashes I NEED 
THAT RECORD! THE DEATH (OR POSSIBLE SURVIVAL) OF TH E INDEPENDENT RECORD 
STORE, "an elegy for a vanishing subculture...a liv ely, bittersweet 
film that examines - with caustic humor, brutal can dor, and, 
ultimately, great affection - why roughly 3,000 ind ie record stores 



have closed across the nation over the past decade, " . A tour-de-force 
tale of greed, media consolidation, homogenized rad io, big box stores, 
downloading, and technological shifts in the music industry told 
through candid interviews, crestfallen record store  owners, startling 
statistics, and eye-popping animation. Fat cats or our favorite record 
stores? You decide. Featuring- IAN MACKAYE, NOAM CH OMSKY, MIKE WATT, 
THURSTON MOORE, LENNY KAYE (Patti Smith), CHRIS FRA NTZ (Talking Heads), 
GLENN BRANCA, PATTERSON HOOD (Drive By Truckers), P AT CARNEY (Black 
Keys) , LEGS MCNEIL, BOB GRUEN, BP HELIUM, and many  indie record stores 
across the U.S...A feature documentary examining wh y over 3,000 
independent record stores have closed across the U. S. in the past 
decade...IF YOU LOVE MUSIC AND WHAT'S BEHIND THE MU SIC THEN YOU WILL 
LOVE ALL FOUR OF THESE GREAT DOCUMENTARIES.  THESE ARE SOME OF THE BEST 
DOC'S I HAVE EVER HAD THE PLEASURE TO WATCH AND REV IEW. SOME COME IN 
16X9 AND SOME COME IN FULL FRAME, BUT WHAT EVER THE Y COME IN THEY'RE 
JUST TERRIFIC. WHAT EVER YOU DO DON'T MISS OUT ON T HESE FOUR GREAT 
DOCUMENTARIES!!!!!!!! 
 
- Tex Hughes  


